[image: image1.wmf]
September 8, 2014







Dear Families,

Beginning this week students will be expected to read for 20 minutes each evening for homework.  They may read orally to you, silently or orally to themselves, or you may read orally to them.  To create a variety of reading experiences, feel free to use all three methods.  Children who are not yet able to read the words can certainly invent words from the pictures and this is an excellent beginning.  At the beginning of each week, I will send home a form, a Reading Record, on which I would like your child to write the name of the book or books s/he read and I would like it to be signed by the person reading with your child.  The space provided for the names of the books represents a 20 minute time period, not a single book.  For fast readers who read more than one book in this 20 minute time period, please list all the books read.  If your child is reading a chapter book, s/he may list the same book in the space for several days.  Your child will be responsible for turning this Reading Record in the following Monday morning.  This will be part of your child’s reading grade.

On the back of your child’s Reading Record is a chart to keep track of the minutes read.  Keeping track of the exact minutes read is not necessary.  Rounding up to the nearest five minutes is just fine.  Eventually, there will be a challenge to read a certain number of minutes as a school, and we will be well on our way!!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Happy Reading,

Jacque Barry

barryj@svsd410.org
425-831-8071   
